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Interconnection Workgroup held its first meeting on Thursday, April 19, 2012, and has two more 

meetings scheduled for May 21, 2012 and June 20, 2012.   Avista is planning on participating in 

the workgroup until its conclusion.   

On April 13, 2012 the Commission provided a Notice of Opportunity for parties to file 

additional comments, to respond to comments previously filed in this rulemaking, or to provide 

additional information.  At this time, the Company stands by its previously filed comments and 

does not have anything further to add to the record.     

Avista thanks the Commission for the additional opportunity to comment and supports 

the Commission’s desire to make the interconnection process safe, reliable and not overly 

burdensome for the Company and Avista customers.   

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please contact Kenny Dillon at 509-

495-4436 or myself at 509-495-4975. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Linda Gervais 
 
Linda Gervais 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Avista Utilities 
509-495-4975 
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 


